Gilbertsville-Mount Upton Central School Board of Education

Special Meeting

24 August 2017

Board Room D104

Members present at the start of the meeting were Jeremy Pain, Larry Smith, Barbara Hill, and Mark Muller.

Members Patricia Dunham, Ethan Eberly, and Zachary Proskine were absent.

Others present were Superintendent, Annette Hammond, District Clerk, Amber Birdsall, Acting PK-12 Principal, Heather Wilcox and three guests.

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 A.M. by President ORDER Pain, who led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Non-Resident Concerns

PUBLIC COMMENT

The board convened in executive session to discuss Non-Resident Student at 8:09 a.m. with the Superintendent, District Clerk, and Acting PK-12 Principal present, on a motion by Smith, seconded by Muller and passed unanimously.

EXECUTIVE SESSION

The board reconvened in open session at 8:37 a.m. on a motion by Hill, seconded by Muller and passed unanimously.

The proposed 24 August 2017 Agenda was unanimously adopted on a motion by Hill, seconded by Muller.

AGENDA

Board Member Smith made the motion, seconded by Board Member Pain, RESOLVED: To approve Nina D'Amato as a non-resident student for the 2017-18 school year. For the motion four, opposed none. Motion carried.

NON-RESIDENT STUDENT

No topics raised from the floor.

PUBLIC COMMENT

The meeting adjourned at 8:40 a.m. on a motion by Muller, seconded by Hill, and passed unanimously.

ADJOURNMENT

